
  

  

For the month of July Children’s Sunday school for ages kindergarten-fifth 
grade will be Fun Times With Friends.  The youth interns will be rotating as 
the Sunday school teachers.  Crib – Pre-K will have childcare only through 
the month of July. 
  

If anyone has a child who will be a rising 3rd grader for the 2016-2017 
school year please call the church office to ensure your child receives a 
Bible on promotion Sunday, August 28. 

  

  

  

  

  

  


